

## Minnie Pearl's Museum

1500 DIVISION STREET ◆ NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37203 ◆ (615) 256-4734

Dear Ward Belmont "Belle",

Thank you all so much for contributing to the Catherine Morrison Love Fund! I have turned all the checks and monies over to Polly Nichols at Harpeth Hall. She and a committee will decide how the funds will be used.

If your check is late clearing, it is because of the delay in deciding as to the disposition of the money.

It was wonderful to see all of you. Thank you again for coming and making the 1986 Reunion a marvelous success!

Love,

Minnie Pearl